
 

 

Request for Information no. PD21001207 – Centrifugal Horizontal & Vertical 
Turbine Fire pumps 

 

1. Petroleum and Energy Infrastructures Ltd. (“PEI”) hereby invites manufactures 
with relevant experience and expertise (“Particpants”), to provide a detailed 
response to this Request For Information (“RFI”) in connection with the provision 
of Design and Procurement of Centrifugal Horizontal & Vertical Turbine Fire 
pumps at PEI’s Terminal site in Israel (the “Procurement”). Once the RFI stage is 
concluded, PEI’s tender committee shall consider issuing a tender for the 
Procurement and determine the terms thereof. 

2. The detailed RFI document can be found on PEI’s website at www.pei.co.il.  

3. Any questions and/or inquiries shall be addressed in writing to Talmor Sela via         
E-mail purchasebid@pei.co.il, no later than December 15, 2021. 

4. Any updates to the RFI process shall be posted on PEI’s website and Participants 
are kindly requested to follow such postings. 

5. Responses to the RFI shall be submitted, in writing, in English or Hebrew, to the 
following E-mail address: tender1207-21@pei.co.il, no later than December 22, 
2021 

6. The RFI is a preliminary process initiated by PEI’s tender committee, solely for the 
purpose of receiving information and its internal evaluation and consideration, and 
does not constitute a tender, a bid solicitation, a proposal or a request for proposals 
in any manner whatsoever. The issuance of the RFI is not intended to guarantee the 
initiation, execution or the implementation of the Procurement, its scope, its 
components or any part thereof.  

7. Participation in the RFI shall not provide a Participant with any advantage, or confer 
upon a Participant any right with respect to the Procurement or any future 
proceedings which will be conducted with respect thereto, if and to the extent 
conducted (including the pre-qualification process or the tender process), or be a 
pre-requisite for participating in such future proceeding. Participating in the RFI 
shall not constitute or be interpreted as constituting a recognition of a Participant's 
or any other entity's eligibility, qualification or competence to participate in any such 
future proceedings, if conducted.  
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